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National VOAD External Links Policy:
External links are limited to recognized Members and Partners of National Voluntary 
Organizations Active in Disaster (VOAD) with prior approval. 

To submit a link for consideration, please email support@nvoad.org. These links are provided to 
give users quick access to the widest possible range of high quality information and resources. 
We take great care with the websites we link to and review them regularly, but National VOAD is 
not responsible for the content of those sites. The inclusion of a link to an external website from 
National VOAD should not, therefore, be interpreted as an endorsement of that site, its content, 
or any product or service it may provide. Transactions between users and any external site are 
not the responsibility of National VOAD.

How Our Links Are Chosen:
Before we link to an external website we perform a rigorous check to assess its suitability. We 
do not link to sites in return for cash, services or any other consideration in kind. All approved 
websites must meet the following criteria:

• are free to access

• do not require registration to view basic content

• make a clear distinction between normal editorial content and any advertising they 
may carry

• have a quality assurance procedure

• present a responsible perspective 

• are regularly reviewed and kept up to date

• use current and reliable evidence that is verifiable from other sources

• contain a link to www.nvoad.org
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